
From: Turner, Brian 
Sent: 12/13/2013 5:29:33 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Green, Stephanie 

(stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: weld verification community outreach 

Hi Laura, 

Liza shared with me the community outreach report dated 12/6/13 re: the weld verification 
issue. However, the materials didn't include the actual letters sent to the communities. Can you 
track that down for me and send over some samples of how you all explained the issue? Also, 
I'd be interested in what kind of reaction you've been getting - perhaps you can tell me what 
kind of follow-up questions you've received? 

Thanks, 

Brian 

Brian Turner 

Deputy Executive Director for Policy and External Relations 

California Public Utilities Commission 

415-589-1118 (cell) 

415-703-5765 (desk) 

Brian.Turner@cpuc.ca.gov 
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